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Four days on after the exciting discovery of the unusual egg at Woodend Primary, we 

have made several key findings. Bones were uncovered near the egg on Tuesday, and 

while they cannot belong to the creature inside, they may have been brought by its 

parents as food. This suggests a potentially complex and intriguing relationship 

between the creature and its environment. Additionally, a slime-like substance, possibly 

secreted by the egg, was found in the surrounding area on Wednesday.  

Most remarkably, we have detected movement from within the egg, indicating that 

something is indeed alive inside. Today feathers were found nearby, which oDer another 

clue possibly hinting at a bird-like species, though we are still far from confirming this. 

Our team is working diligently to examine these new clues and gather more information. 

We are carefully studying the bones, the residue, and the egg itself to gain a clearer 

picture of what might emerge.  

The area remains secured, and we appreciate the community’s ongoing interest and 

patience as we continue our investigation.  

 

Mike Morley  
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